
	

Ellsworth	Public	Library	Building/Space	Committee	
Monday,	October	8,	2018	

Meeting	Minutes	
	
	
	

Present:	Tiffany	Meyer,	Sharon	Schulze,	Curt	Wandmacher,	Pam	Enger,	
																		Jeanette	Wright,	Linda	Johnson,	Judy	Perkins	
Absent:			Roger	Nelson,	Milt	Helmer,	Paul	Bauer,	John	Thompson,	Charlie	Kummer,	
																		Meghan	Kummer,	Mike	Foley	
	
The	meeting	of	the	Ellsworth	Library	Building	committee	was	called	to	order	by	
acting	chair	Curt	Wandmacher	on	October	8,	2018	at	6:00	p.m.	
	
There	was	not	a	quorum	of	members	present.		No	official	business	was	conducted.	
	
Pam	Enger	informed	those	present	of	the	“Friends	of	the	Library”	activities.		
flyers	for	the	referendum	have	been	sent	out	and	delivered	door	to	door	in	the	
Ellsworth	village.		Information	has	been	sent	to	the	Herald.		Reminder	cards	to	vote	
will	be	sent	out	closer	to	voting	time	in	November.		Person	to	person	contact	was	
stressed	as	being	very	important	to	get	people	out	to	vote.	
	
Meeting	was	adjourned.	
	
Next	meeting	will	be	November	12,2018	at	6:30	p.m.	at	the	Ellsworth	Senior	Center.	


